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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       DATE: 05/06/2020 

CONTACT: Chris Klawuhn, RS, MSA 

TITLE:  Environmental Health Services Director 

PHONE: (989) 758-3684 

EMAIL: cklawuhn@saginawcounty.com  

 

 

SAGINAW COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

RESUMES SERVICES FOR BUILDING CONSTRUCTION 

 
(SAGINAW) – On Thursday, May 7th, the Saginaw County Health Department’s Environmental 

Health Division will be available for services related to building construction. This change is the result 

of Governor Whitmer allowing residential and commercial construction to resume, in addition to work 

traditionally performed outdoors.  As the Saginaw County Health Department’s offices still remain 

closed to the public until at least May 15th due to the Governor’s Stay Home Stay Safe Order, residents 

should continue doing their part in helping to prevent the spread of COVID-19.  This should be done by 

completing applications and asking questions by phone, fax, e-mail, or by dropping off applications at 

the Health Department’s drop box located near the east entrance to the building.   

 

Environmental Health Services can be reached at: 

(989) 758-3686 

eh@saginawcounty.com 

 

Permit information can be found at: 

https://saginawpublichealth.org/programs-services/environmental-health/. 

 

Saginaw County appreciates the understanding and patience of its residents as we all work through this 

changing situation together.  For updates regarding COVID-19, please visit 

https://saginawpublichealth.org/coronavirus/ or follow the Saginaw County Health Department on 

Facebook. 
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